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To: Permanent missions <permanent.missions@ohchr.org>
Subject: UN human rights treaty body system, informal consultation on 28 August 2020 by the co-facilitators appointed by the PGA

To all Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office at Geneva:
The Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office at Geneva and has the honour to inform them that the informal consultation by the co-facilitators appointed by the President of the General Assembly on the process of the consideration of the state of the UN human rights treaty body system will take place on 28 August 2020 from 10 a.m. to 1 pm, as per attached letter from co-facilitators. 
All delegates wishing to participate in the informal consultation either in person in room XX, Palais des Nations or, on-line on webex are requested to register their participation with the Secretariat through INDICO at the following registration page: https://indico.un.org/event/34768/ by 24 August 2020, close of business. 

Please indicate if you wish to take the floor on INDICO. 

Due to COVID-19 physical distancing restrictions in room XX participation in person will be limited to one person per delegation.  Further detailed information is contained in the attached information note.

The Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Permanent Missions the assurances of its highest consideration.
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